

5th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 6,

As part of our Personal Social and Health curriculum, our Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 pupils will have a series of lessons to give them information on puberty and forming safe and healthy relationships. In Year 6 this also covers reproduction and sex education, as per the government guidance. These will be age appropriate but cover all the recommended advice for pupils transferring up to high school in relation to sex and relationship education (SRE). This will include an opportunity for pupils to ask questions or discuss any worries that they may have.

The lessons will take place over this half term.

Our Sex and Relationships Policy gives further information about the curriculum. Parents do not have the right to withdraw their children from relationships education as this is compulsory, but do have the right to withdraw their children from the [non-statutory/non-science] components of sex education within SRE. The policy below gives more details and a form to complete should you wish to do this, or you are very welcome to make an appointment to discuss it in person with a member of the team.

https://parkgrove.ebor.academy/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/29-Relationships-and-Sex-Education-Policy-Park-Grove.docx.pdf

Unless we hear from you to the contrary we will assume that you would like your child to take part in this.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs Hearson
Deputy Head
v.hearson@ebor.academy



$www.parkgrove.ebor.academy \mid Email admin.pgs@ebor.academy \mid Tel: 01904\,806500$

Park Grove, York YO318LG | Headteacher: Jo Sawyer

 $\hbox{$\bigwedge$} \ \, \text{Follow us on X (Twitter) @ParkGroveSchool}$

Part of Ebor Academy Trust. Registered office: Ebor Business and Training Centre, The Leyes, Osbaldwick, York YO10 3PR. Registered in England No. 08806335.